
From the Educator’s Desk 

It’s starting to feel like Spring! 
We have a new Master       
Gardener Basic Training course 
in process which will hopefully 
produce some new, qualified 
volunteers. Our office has    

begun planning for our      
annual Junior Master         

Gardener programming. This year we are teaching 
again at North Miami in the 5th grade classes as well 
as in the Pipe Creek 1st grades. I love how this     
program is truly a multi-area program, bringing in 
all of our different strengths; Heather Smith and     
4-H, Rachel Taylor with all of her Nutrition             
Education experience, our new program assistant 
Jamie Carter, several Master Gardeners and Mindy 
Duckett, our Community Wellness Coordinator.   
We get to connect with lots of kids through Junior 
Master Gardeners and impart not just gardening 
knowledge, but also the importance of eating     
vegetables and fruits.  If you have a child that is       
completing 4th-6th grade they are eligible for our 
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4-H Extension Educator  
4-H News Flash….Handbooks 
are here and we are gearing up 
for my favorite time of year.  
The FAIR Season.  Did you know 
that 4-H is so much more than 
just taking projects to the fair?  

Some of the other       
opportunities that 4-H 
provides are: youth       

programs at the local schools, workshops and family 
events, Career Development Events, homeschool   
opportunities, 4-H band/choir, camps, performing 
arts, Round-up, and 4-H   Academy are several of the 
other opportunities out there for youth enrolled      
in 4-H.   

 I have spent the last couple of months getting 
some volunteer training that I can’t wait to share 
with our Super Volunteers of Miami County. In the 
mean time make sure to pay  special attention to our 
calendar of events, we have several very                 
important DEADLINES this year.  If you have a         
workshop idea or a something you would like to see    
added next year, please reach out.  I am eager to 
“Make the Best Better” in Miami County and it takes 
us all to make the program a success!  What will your 
part be? 

Heather Smith  
4-H Youth Development Educator 

If you would like to receive the Newsletter digitally 

please email  Amy at alexa244@purdue.edu 
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       Tuesday, June 11 2024– 8:30-am-12:30pm 

                Miami County Fairgrounds 

         Cost: $10 (a snack will be provided) 

            Register online: V24Honline.com 

Extension Homemakers 
 



 

 

 

 

 

July 1, 2024 12:00-6:00pm 

Please note this is Monday following the Fair 

As always if you can’t make it on July 1st arrangements can be made. 




